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The Alumnae of Color Committee (AOCC) is pleased to share the following highlights from 
this past quarter: 
 

● General Meeting was held on August 1, 2020, with 14 members in attendance, 
including 1 current student. 

● AOCC in response to the Anti-Racism campaign by the college wrote a list of 
demands that was submitted to the college and President Hillman 

● August 5, 2020, several members met with Beth to discuss the demands and offered 
support to the college moving forward. 

● August 16, 2020 in collaboration with SAW (Student Academic Workshop) held our 
annual welcome brunch for SAW students. Hellman students also attended the 
brunch. AOCC has worked closely with SAW to bring the two groups together due 
there being  tensions between the two groups in the past. 

● General Meeting was held on September 12, 2020 with 10 current members and 4 
new members that were able to join. 

● September 18, 2020 we lost our beloved founder, historian and dedicated member 
Peggy Woodruff 58’. 

 
Upcoming Events: 
 

● Memorial Service for Peggy Woodruff during reunion weekend (TBD). 
● Kwanzaa Celebration in collaboration with the Black Student Collective, and the 

Black Faculty Association - December 8, 2020 6:00PM - 8:00PM. 
 
 


